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This year saw continuing challenges facing the charity from Coronavirus (Covid -19) and the 
associated steps established by the government to control infection levels, a second U.K 
lockdown put pressures on our primary revenue stream retail facility in Barwell.


Notwithstanding our dedicated team worked incredibly hard to ensure that the dogs received the 
utmost care and revenues remained somewhat static. The total number of dogs rescued and re-
homed throughout the period was reflected by these external elements to 105, this reduction in 
dogs coming into the rescue enabled us to also reduce some of our operating expenses. 


The board of trustees have ensured the cash reserves have been protected throughout this period 
and no significant capital expenditure has been authorised, there are a few areas at the main 
rescue centre in need of improvement, but those have been delayed for this financial year. 


The twice weekly open days for the public to visit the rescue centre to view the dogs and discuss 
requirements have returned to normal in line with government guidelines and social distancing 
remains in place wherever we can to keep visitors and volunteers as safe as possible. The 
trustees are confident that with open days returning and the continued exceptional work by the 
staff at the retail outlet, we will see an increase in rescued dogs for the forthcoming year and 
improvements on revenue through donations. 


Our sincerest thank you to all of our staff, volunteers and supporters for the incredible efforts in 
making the rescue continually successful.


Matthew McCluskey


Chairman of the trustees.



















